COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

28th March 1923.

DeDe Dear 8irs,

¥ith reference to your machinery report No.76569
on the Steamer "MANOQERAN" I have to inform you that a
request has been received from the Glasgow office asking
for the hull classification certificate to be sent there
as the Buildera are pressing for same.

I have therefore to request you will obtain payment
of the machinery fees as speedily as possible and communicate
by wire with the Glasgow office so that they may issue the
hull certificate.

The machinery certificate is enclosed herewith.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary
The Surveyors.

NEWCASTLE ON TYNE.




